Warborough and Shillingford Allotment Association Report
Date 15/03/2024.
April 2023 to March 2024

Capacity
I am pleased to say that those who have applied for allotments this past year have been accommodated and we are running at virtually full capacity apart from 3 fallow plots. The weed barrier funded by the PC has made transition considerably easier.
Social event
We had a bonfire and bbq on November 5th which was attended by 20 plot holders. Good opportunity to get to know new tenants.
Community allotment
Sally Feaver is leading an initiative to retain an established allotment as a community plot. This will hopefully engage those who find a whole allotment daunting. A separate communication has be sent out by Sally on this one.

Next year
Funding
Funding from the PC may be required for furniture/stall for the community allotment. We shall submit an application through the capital projects scheme.
In previous years the PC has provided a skip at the south end of the allotments to dispose of detritus. This would be welcomed if funds could be made available. 


Regards
Charles Humphries 
Chair

